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Dear Members and Eligible Dependents,

Sheet Metal Workers Local 91 Health & Welfare Fund is excited to announce
the partnership with Delta Dental PPO and Delta Dental Premier networks for
your dental needs.

The new partnership will take effect on 10-1-2025.
You will be receiving new Dental Cards in the mail shortly. You will want to
present your New Dental insurance card to your dentist for any dates of

service after 10-1-2025.

Nearly 80% of dentists nationwide participate in a Delta Dental network, so
you likely will not have to change dentists.

Accessing the Delta Dental PPO or Delta Dental Premier network is a cost
saving for you and for the plan and can lower your out-of-pocket expenses.

You can see any dentist. In other words, there is no penalty to you if you see a
non-Delta Dental network dentist, but there will be no discounts for you to
benefit from since non-network discounts do not agree to network fees.

The new cards to be sent in September, with more information. If you have

any questions, you can call the Fund Office.
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